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Wednesday 23rd March 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As part of our topic on the Romans last term, Year 3 and 4 will be visiting The Roman Baths on 
Friday 8th April. Both classes will explore the Baths and will also have the opportunity for some 
expert led lessons as well. 

 
We will be leaving at 9am and returning to school in time for school pick up at 3.15pm. Your child 
will need: 

 A healthy packed lunch 

 A water bottle and a fruit snack 

 A lightweight waterproof coat 

 School uniform 

 Sturdy sensible shoes/ trainers for walking 
 

As with all trips we ask for a voluntary donation of £7.90 to cover the cost of the coach, you can 
pay and consent to your child participating in the trip via ParentPay. Please do this by Friday 1st 
April as if we are unable to cover the cost of the trip it may unfortunately have to be cancelled. 
 

 
If you are able to help with the children on the day, then please let your child’s teacher know as soon 
as possible to enable them to allocate spaces.  We thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Miss Derrick, Miss Dodington, Mrs Presley and Mrs Emery 
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